
Town of Baltimore

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A Public hearing before the Town of Baltimore Planning 
Commission will be held at the Town O�ce in Baltimore, 
1902 Baltimore Road on Wednesday, June 21, 2023 at 7:00 
p.m. to consider the following application:
Application for subdivision by: Robert and Louanne Metcalf 
at 238 Bemis Road Baltimore VT. 05143. No. of total acres 
being subdivided 7.61 acres. No. of lots 2. - Lot No. 1 at 3.26 
acres and Lot No. 2 at 4.35 acres. �e application is available 
for inspection at the Town O�ce.

Dated May 30, 2023 
Loreen Billings – Chair 


